
From: Anne Pfeiffer

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 3:38 PM 

To: Bhardwaj, Priti S. 

Subject: Bridge Street Bridge 

 

We don't need another I95 Bridge.  Let's keep this area residential.  People who what quick 

access can use the Post Road Bridge or take I 95.  This is a community.  I 95 is enough 

 

--  

Anne Pfeiffer 


